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Here are the three things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week: 
 

1. There is no school on Monday -Labor Day. 

 

2. Our school choir is open to students in grades 4, 5, & 

6. If your child is interested, please sign up in MyDSD. 

 

3. T-shirt orders are due on Wednesday, Sept. 8. Mrs. 

Worthen sent an email with information. You may also 

pay for these on MyDSD. 
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